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Comments for Public Posting: Repeating, there are TOO many non-profits involved in our "no
social service" programs! Please EXPAND our already existing
DPSS to make LASHA and safe parking an extension of that. The
DPSS should be in every sub-city and neighborhood, we need
social workers from our DPSS to go into the field and/or manage
interim housing sites. The non-profits are costing taxpayers
MORE money! Expand and INVEST in our already existing
DPSS!



